
The next Beacon Hill Dinner Club evening is scheduled for Saturday, August 20, 2022. If you are interested in an opportunity to meet neighbors from across Beacon Hill, this is one way to do it (and have a great meal as well!).

Background:
For those of you who are new to Beacon Hill, we began meeting for cocktails and dinner on a quarterly basis in August 2008 and met without exception until we had to cancel the May 2020 session. The schedule is February, May, August, and November each year. 
Our regular format has been to meet at one home for cocktails and then to have dinner together in groups of 8-10 at various volunteer host homes.  We coordinate with our dinner hosts to contribute food and adult beverages
Responses from interested homeowners are due by July 20, 2022, using the link at the bottom of this announcement.  

AN IMPORTANT NOTE:  You will receive a confirmation email within 7 days of you RSVP.  If you do not, PLEASE resend AND call 703-669-5686 to be sure that your RSVP is not lost in cyberspace…  Thanks
· Interested homeowners should respond with:
· Names (both first names included)
· Home Tel number
· Preferred email address
· Your willingness to Host a dinner on this date (Yes or No)
· Your willingness to host the “ALL IN” pre dinner cocktail hour (Yes or No)

· Dinner groups of 4 to 5 couples will be organized from the pool of respondents and the host will be selected from those who volunteer.  No home will be expected to host more than once a year. Everyone who responds by the submission date will be included in a group.
· The roster for the dinner schedule will then be sent via email to all participants as well as the designated host and address for each dinner group
· It is recommended that the host select a cuisine theme for the evening (ex. Italian or Chinese, etc). The host will provide the main entrée and each participant will bring an assigned side dish. The host will communicate the cuisine choice, main entrée and assigned side type (vegetable, salad, desert) to each participant.
· Each participant will bring their own beverage(s) of choice for the evening
· All other details will be left to the individual dinner groups 
Look forward to seeing you on August 20, 2022.
